An Introduetion 1o the

MARS EARS Approach

With Gianfranco Conti

Wednesday 12th June 2024 | £60 if booked by 30th April
St Margaret's School for Girls | £75 if booked after
9am - 4pm | 30th April

St Margaret's School for Girls are delighted to be hosting Gianfranco Conti to
deliver a one day CPD session for Modern Languages teachers.

This session will provide an introduction to the EPI [Extensive Processing
Instruction) approach and provide an overview of each stage of the MARS
EARS sequence.

Delegates will have the chance to discover a range of learning and teaching
activities to put the approach into action in the classroom.

This event will be suitable for both primary and secondary language
teachers.

BOOK Now viq https./stmargaretsevents.com/cpd
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